
I add my voice to the thousands of distressed and horrified people opposed to the cruelty of the live 
animal trade. The Meat and Livestock Board should be the subject of an inquiry. They have failed 
absolutely to do their job of overseeing the humane treatment of our animals and someone should be 
held accountable. Too many lazy incompetent and probably too well paid individuals are responsible 
for the tragedy which has created such a crisis. Yours in disgust Marion Bulloch 
 


